
  COME FLY WITH YEAR SIX   

As part of our Design Technology work in Term 1 the Year Six students have participated in an 
investigation that has set the challenge of creating a paper plane that will fly the 
furthest.  Students worked in cooperative learning groups and used group norms as a way of 
making sure all participants were equally involved.  
 
Each student worked through the process of designing, testing and evaluating their designs 
which culminated in each student choosing one plane from three designs.  They were required to 
outline specific features of their plane, making sure that it met the design brief. Please enjoy 
some photos of the testing phase and some samples of the data collected from the trials which 
the students transferred into KeyNote or PowerPoint using data graphs. The plane that has been 
chosen by each student will then be put to the ultimate test when all Year Six students 
participate in a whole of school Paper Plane Competition that has been set up by Mr Wasley and 
Mrs Vagg. 
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